The Railway Inn at Ripple — Takeaway Menu + Information

Following the governments lock down announcement, as of Thursday 2"* November, Roger,
Jon and Tracy will be relaunching our takeaway menu.
THE This time round we are pleased to include Twyning community as well as Ryall, Naunton,

ﬁé”ﬁ\l/;\:/éréNN Ripple and Uckinghall parishes for collection and delivery.

Throughout the week we will be offering the following options:

e Beef Lasagne with Garlic Bread

e Aselection of Homemade Pies (Fillings will Vary)

e Homemade Curry with Rice and Naan (Options will Vary)
e Cottage Pie

e Vegetable Lasagne (V)

e  Spinach and Ricotta Cannelloni (V)

e 3 Bean Chilli (V)

These will be served pre-cooked in plastic takeaway containers, and if not heating up straight away, can be refrigerated or
frozen at home. The price is £7.50 for each dish purchased.

Weekends:

On Friday evenings only we will also be serving Cod & Chips or Scampi & Chips with either mushy or garden peas.
Price is £8.95 for each of these meals.

On Sunday lunchtimes only, we will be offering Sunday Roasts. There will be a choice of 3 meats (Beef + 2 other options) with
all the trimmings including vegetables and cauliflower cheese. There is also a vegetarian Nut Roast option.

Price is £7.50 for each item purchased.

PLEASE NOTE this product will be served pre cooked and cold and will need heating up when you get home.
Should you wish to collect your meal, we advise you bring your own plates for Rog to serve the meals on.

*Should you wish to collect your meal, we advise you bring in your own plates for Rog to serve the meals on.

Takeaway Collection/Delivery Times:

Monday - Saturday: 17:00pm —6:30pm

Sunday Lunch: 12:00pm — 2:00pm

Please telephone us on 01684 592225 to book a collection time, or if you have any enquiries.

We thank everyone that has sent us good wishes and Rog and Jon will do their utmost to keep the pub going during these very
difficult times, however we need your help and support to achieve this, as losing the local pub is like ripping the heart and soul
out of the community.

Please call us if you need anything and we will see if we can help. If we can’t help at the time, we have some very special people
in the village who will bend over backwards to help you.

Please take care everyone and if you are feeling lonely or anxious, remember where we are and just give us a call.
We are all in this together and we will all work together to get through this dreadful time.

Sending you best wishes and all our love,

Jon and Rog

The Railway Inn at Ripple, Station Rd, GL20 6EY

PS: See you all for reopening on Thursday 3rd December at 17.30 pm



